


SCOTT TOWNSHIP OFFICES

Scott Township Administrative Offices
301 Lindsay Road, 2" Floor
Scott Township, PA 15106
(412) 276-5300
Web site: www.scott-twp.com
e-mail: scotttwp@scotttownship.com
Denise H. Fitzgerald, Manager, Secretary-Treasurer
Robert L. McTiernan, Solicitor
Lawrence J. Lennon, P.E., Engineer

Scott Township Police Department
301 Lindsay Road
Scott Township, PA 15106
James P. Secreet, Chief of Police
(412) 276-7725 — Administration
911 — Emergency
(412) 279-6911 — Non-Emergency

Scott Township Tax Office
301 Lindsay Road
Scott Township, PA 15106
Lisa M. Riley, Real Estate Tax Collector
(412) 276-5302

District Magistrate 05-2-22
301 Lindsay Road
Scott Township, PA 15106
Gary M. Zyra, District Justice
(412) 276-7887

Scott Township Code Enforcement Office
301 Lindsay Road, 2™ Floor
Scott Township, PA 15106

Office Appointments: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. and
3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Field Appointments: Monday-Friday 10:30 a.m. — 3:30 p.m.

Robert F. Fischer, Code Enforcement Officer/Building Inspector
(412) 276-5300, Ext. 252
Todd R. Tulowitzki, Asst. Code Enforcement Officer
(412) 276-5300 Ext. 216
Randy D. Lubin, Director of Public Services
(412) 276-5300, Ext. 218

Scott Township Public Works and Parks Department
2600 Old Greentree Road
Scott Township, PA 15106
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.
Bert Smelko, Foreman, Public Works and Parks (412) 276-4656

Scott Township Board of Commissioners
Ward Name Home Phone
1 Eiletn L Meyers ....omnnannansnni: (412) 279-4003
2 William E. Wells .c.covvvrererciiiiiiincscccievens (412) 276-8623
3 Stagey A: Altman ooacisnanimamanen (412) 221-1977
4 David G. Calabria ............. ...(412) 276-1488
5 Thomas M. Castello, Esq. .... ..(412) 429-8247
6 David A. Jason, President ..... ..(412) 249-8171
¥
8
9

Craig C. Stephens, Esq. ....ooovvvecivcninnnnnnn. (412) 498-2330
PAtOICIa CarMS0... ... ...orrersxsnmsonsersosons rasssessnmessnrss (412) 279-0276
Donald W. Giudici, CPA, Vice President ........ (412) 561-0824

Population: 17,024 (2010 Census)
Land Area: 3.86 Miles

Roads: State — 6.4 Miles
County — 2.5 Miles - Local — 39 Miles

BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS

The following Boards and Commissions meet in the Scott Township
Municipal Building, Main Meeting Room, 301 Lindsay Road, as follows:

Scott Township Board Of Commissioners

* AGENDA MEETINGS are held
the second Tuesday of the month at 7:30 p.m.

* REGULAR MEETINGS are held
the fourth Tuesday of the month at 7:30 p.m.

Scott Township Planning Commission
meeftings are held the 1* Wednesday of the month at 7:00 p.m.
Ralph J. Murovich, A.I.A., Chairman
Mark Mox, Vice Chairman
John Remensky, Secretary
Kenneth Lee, ALA.

Adolph Podurgiel
Jane Sorcan
William J. Quinn
Solicitor, John Vogel, Esq.

Scoft Township Zoning Hearing Board
meets as needed.

David Seybert, PhD., Chairman
Frank Bruckner, Vice Chairman
Brandon Dukes, Secretary
Joseph Woznicki, 1st Alternate
Amber Grier, 2nd Alternate
Solicitor, Jeffrey Hulton, Esqg.

Scott Township Civil Service Commission
meets as needed.

Thomas J. Galluze, Chairman
Michael J. Finnerty, Vice-Chairman
Mark J. Palastro
Solicitor, John Cambest, Esq.

Scott Township
Environmental Advisory Coungcil

meets the third Thursday of the month at 7:30 p.m., as needed
Donald E. McGuirk, Chairman
Robert M. Gamble, Vice-Chairman
Bert Lindstrom
William Luxner

Police Pension Board
meets as needed.
Thomas Castello, Esq.
Jeff Skees
Herbert H. Ohliger, Il

Non-Uniform Pension Board
meets as needed.
Donald Giudici
Randy Lubin
James Fisher

Representatives to SHACOG Board of Directors
Craig Stephens, Delegate
Donald Giudici, Alternate De]egatc'

Scott Township Vacancy Board

J. David Henderson

Scott Township Library Board

meetings are held the second Monday of the month at 6:30 p.m.

Kim Griffith
Laurie Brant Mark Moore
Louis Calgaro Andrea Wachter

Gina Leone, Director/Librarian

Tony Ahart
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Standing, left to right: William Wells, Craig Stephens, Patricia Caruso, Donald Giudici and David Calabria.
Seated, left to right: Stacey Altman, David Jason, Thomas Castello and Eileen Meyers.
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USS. Senator (412) 803-3501

100 W. Station Square Drive
Suite 225
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

The Honorable Patrick J. Toomey |

U.S. Senator (412) 803-7370 o
42nd Senatorial District :
The Honorable Robert P. Casey, Jr. |
Grant Building

310 Grant Street, Suite 2415
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

U.S. Congressman (412) 344-5583
Congressional District #18

(All of Scott Twp.)

The Honorable Tim Murphy
504 Washington Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15228

Allegheny County Council
(412) 350-6540
District 4
The Honorable Michael J. Finnerty
County of Allegheny
436 Grant Street, Room 119
Pittsburgh, PA 15219
(412) 429-8687

PA Representative (412) 343-3870
42nd Legislative District
The Honorable Daniel Miller
(Wards 3,4,6,7,8 and 9)
650 Washington Rd., Suite 102
Mt. Lebanon, PA 15228

PA Senator (412) 344-2551
42nd Senatorial District
The Honorable Wayne Fontana
930 Brookline Boulevard
Pittsburgh, PA 15226-2106

PA Representative (412) 264-4260
House of Representatives
The Honorable Nick Kotik
(Wards 1, 2, and 5)
45th Legislative District
1350 Fifth Avenue
Coraopolis, PA 15108

O = T

811 Paul Street — Polish American Citizens Club

Park Road — Scott Park Community Building

50 Vanadium Road - Vanadium Woods

District 1 & 2 310 Kane Blvd - Our Lady of Grace Church

DUSITICE ] cousssnmsrssnsensnssamsmmsssisivsissssaassnssson 301 Lindsay Road — Scott Township Municipal Building
DiStrct 2 ... 2030 Swallow Hill Road — Chartiers Valley Intermediate School
District 1 & 2 1630 Greentree Road — Covenant Presbyterian Church

District 1 & 2 .... 55 Forsythe Road - St. Stephen Lutheran Church
.................................... District 1 & 2 ......ccooveviiccicncccnccnerenisenenn... 1000 Lindsay Road — Our Lady of Victory Church

District | & 2 1625 Greentree Rd — SS Simon & Jude School

)

District 1 & 2 ...




To}thelResidentslofScotiTownship3

This Spring issue of Scott Topics is filled with upcoming events and information that is useful for every resident.

This past October, the Township Engineer reported to the commission that in addition to leaks and piping
needing replaced in our pool that there was significant deterioration and spalling of the concrete on the walls
of the pool itself. With that said, we are building a new pool to replace the old one built in 1968. A committee
has been formed so when the pool closes in the fall of 2015, we will be ready to begin building the new pool
to be ready for the spring of 2016. The plan of the new pool includes “zero” entry walksin area, a 50-meter
competition swimming area, diving board, a dual water slide, rock climbing walls and a new water feature.

On May 2, 2015 at 1 p.m. the township is partnering with Heidelberg and Carnegie for a Tri-Community
Parade. The parade route will begin at the Heidelberg Fire Department, continuing along Route 50 to Carothers
Avenue and end on Main Street in Carnegie at their municipal building.

This issue of the Scott Topics will focus on upcoming events and usual seasonal issues, as well as provide
you with some useful information regarding the most recent legislation of general interest to our Scott Town-
ship residents. I hope this issue of the newsletter is both informative and helpful to you.

Township Manager

wmmpcmmﬁ@m

Join your friends, neighbors and people across the state and participate
in the “Great American Cleanup of PA.” Come join us.

The cleanup is scheduled for Thursday, May 28 with a rain date of Friday,
May 29*. Lend a hand and help pick up litter that has accumulated along
the roadways. Spread the word. Both individuals and groups are welcome.
For safety reasons, children may participate but only if accompanied by
a parent or guardian. The cleanup will begin at 9 a.m. and continue until & :
noon. Any amount of time you can

give will be appreciated! This year,

§ we will be accompanied by some of
&  the Scott Twp Public Works team to ensure safety and to assist with the
collection effort.

Come to the Scott Township Municipal Building; volunteers will be pro-
f vided bags, gloves, and safety vests and directed to various roadways in the
% township in need of clean-up. It is recommended that volunteers wear long
| pants, sturdy shoes and comfortable clothing.
: Please join your friends and neighbors and help make this event a success.
It will be a gratifying experience!

For more information contact Jane Sorcan -

call 412-276-5820 or e-mail jasorcan @verizon.net.
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Eileen Meyers

SsionerSiy

1st Ward

Dear Residents,

I truly hope that by the time you are reading this the sun is shin-
ning and the long cold winter is behind us.

Now maybe we can get out and walk down the Carothers Ave
corridor and enjoy our much needed streetscape. Many of you have
told me you like the new lights and crossings and I believe it makes
it much easier to see when driving thru at night. I feel it makes it
safer for both pedestrians and motorist alike. You may have heard
by now that Scott Township is looking into a new pool for the 2016
season. We have spent thousands of dollars over the last few years
with repairs to the pool and feel like we are just throwing away
good money. The Board of Commissioners feel the money would
be better spent in building a new pool that will last us another 40
years instead of repairing it every year and hoping it holds through
the summer months. Our goal is to start on it as soon as this season

Bill Wells

ends and have it completed for the following season. We were also
fortunate enough to have paved Finley Ave which many of you drive
on making it a much smoother commute. I hope you are happy with
the changes and improvements over this past year in Glendale and
I always look forward for more to come.

For those of you who use our main park look forward to up-
grades this year to enjoy with your family. Also remember that the
township has an e-waste day quarterly to dispose of your unwanted
electronics, watch for days posted. As always if there is anything I
can do for you please do not hesitate to call me. Have a wonderful
and safe summer!

Your Commissioner,
Eileen L. Meyers

2nd Ward

With Swallow Hill Road finished and being enjoyed by most of
the residents in Scott Township and the surrounding communities,
the township is moving on with other major 2nd Ward projects
over the next couple of years.

2015 is going to be a very busy time for 2nd Ward residents
with many large projects scheduled. The sanitary sewer line on
Clairview Drive will finally be repaired after 60 years of causing
major problems for the residents. The storm sewer problem on
Pine Trees will also be repaired so that the major flooding that
has occurred since the plan was developed will be eliminated.
These two projects will greatly improve the quality of life for
the 2™ Ward residents served by these sanitary and storm sewer
lines. There are plans to uncover and repair street drains in the
500 block of Lindsay Road when we repave a portion of Lindsay
Road this summer. This should eliminate the garage and family
room flooding on a couple of the houses when we have major
storm events.

Scott Park will have two, or possibly three, major improve-
ments over the next two years. The first will be a very large handi-
capped accessible playground installed, very similar to the one at
Settlers Cabin Park (this should occur this summer). Even more
exciting, we have formed a committee headed by Laura Hartman
and hired an architect that has designed most of the newer major
pools in the tri-state area (James Goldman) to design a new pool
which is scheduled to be finished in May of 2016. The current
pool is well over 40 years old and the concrete and filter lines
have deteriorated way beyond permanent repair. The pool will

be temporarily repaired for use this year but as soon as the pool
closes it will be demolished and a new pool will take its place over
the fall and winter months. By the time this letter is published the
plans should be complete and design drawings will be available
at the township for all to view. There is also discussion taking
place to develop a portion of the park by the basketball courts for
a synthetic ice rink. The Scott Township Fire District has ordered
anew ladder truck to serve the entire community and this will be
funded by the township.

Since last year’s letter I have had fewer complaints about
parking in the grass areas in front yards. I thank you and so do
your neighbors for your civic pride. You may have noticed the
signs asking drivers to drive like their children live here and if you
desire a sign for your yard there are some still available, please
Just call or e-mail me. In April you will be receiving new recycle
receptacles that will make pickup fully automated. This will be
a major adjustment for the residents but I believe after a couple
of months we should be able to get used to it.

If T can answer questions or help with township problems
please call me at 412-276-8623 or e-mail me at wellscommis-
sioner@gmail.com. I have also been asked to let you know that
the Wynnecliffe Manor Civic League has scheduled the sleigh
and horses for Santa on December 12, 2015. The event will be
the same as it has been for the past 60 years.

Thank you for affording me the privilege of serving you as
your commissioner.

Bill Wells
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Thomas Castello

5th Ward

Hello Ward 3! I took great pleasure in writing this paragraph—
I knew it would be in our SPRING mailer.

Thank goodness it’s spring! With the warmer weather, you will
continue to see improvements around the neighborhood.

With the support of the Scott Township Athletic Association,
bathrooms will be installed at Spinner Field. I'm hoping that the
majority of Rockhill Road will be paved & repaired. There will
also be further work to improve the storm water and sewer issues
we continue to struggle with. If you have not attended one of our
meetings, I encourage you to do so. Get involved and voice your
opinions and concerns. [ will continue to work hard & strive to help
you with any problem you may have. [ may not always have the
answer you want, but I will get you an answer!

A big thank you to the brave and dedicated men & women of our
Fire District! Please support them, whenever you can. Remember,
they are all volunteers!

Questions or comments, I am always available. Please call or

e-mail me (staceyalt@msn.com), anytime.
I am grateful for the opportunity to serve you!

7th Ward

Craig Stephens

I would encourage the residents to utilize the information con-
tained in this newsletter as it is a valuable community resource.
Have a safe and enjoyable summer.

r
Patricia Caruso s wara

I hope you are getting through this tough winter. Hopefully, the
WOrSst is over.

I think we must once again commend our road department for
their excellent performance. I know it was really tough this year as
the snow just kept coming.

Looking forward to Public Safety Day on Saturday, June 13, from
10 a.m., till 2 p.m. in the lower level of Scott Park. There is always
participation from our local police, Fire District, EMS and SWAT
along from Allegheny County. As always, there will be events for
every age group and lots of information will be available. While
we are still in planning mode, I can assure you that it will be worth
your time. As always we add on to previous offerings. There is no
cost for admission.

Also, please remember that the garbage company will not pick
up e-waste. Scott Township will have periodic dates when it can
be disposed of. We will post signs stating when this can be done.

If you have a concern, please contact me either by phone (412
279-0276) or e-mail (caru comca ). As always, itis a
an honor and a pleasure to serve you.

Hopefully, by the time you read this “spring has finally sprung”
in Scott Township! As usual, our public works department did an
excellent job keeping our roads drivable this past winter. You always
know when you enter and leave Scott during snowy weather because
our roads are always the best!

In the near future, you will be noticing some exciting new
changes in the Township. After forty-six (46) years, we have decided
it would make more sense to build a new pool rather than to continue
repairing the current pool. The plan is to begin construction of the
new pool late summer or early fall. The new pool will have some
new features —zero depth walk in entry, a new double slide, two (2)
climbing walls, lap lanes, a child friendly playing apparatus and it
will be heated as well. Stay tuned for more details.

The Township will also be constructing a year round synthetic
ice skating rink near the basketball courts and a new park at the end
of Hope Street in the 5" Ward. We hope to have the new park ready
for use late summer or early fall.

We are also going to continue our program of annually repairing
and replacing so many roads a year. As you know, this past year we
completed the reconstruction of Swallow Hill Road. Although we
all were inconvenienced for a period of time, the improvement was
well worth the inconvenience. Maintaining our roads is good for
everyone and together with our pool is a valuable asset for enticing
new residents to the Township.

As in the past, the Chief (and his department) and I will be
overseeing a summer basketball program for the children of the
Township. This is a great opportunity for your child to become
accustomed to our great police department so he/she is not afraid
of our police officers and will contact the department if a situation
arises. If your child is interested, please complete the form in this
newsletter.

As always, if you have any questions or issues, please contact me.
Have a great summer and remember to slow down when driving!
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Donald W. Giudici 9th Ward

Hello to everyone in the 9" Ward. Please take the time and
effort to read through the Spring Newsletter in its entirety, as it
contains much valuable information that I think you will find very
helpful when you have any questions regarding whom to direct
your inquires to within the township.

Again this year, there will be much needed roadwork being done
within the township. Please drive carefully and obey all posted
speed limits and detours, as well as traffic signs and signals when
navigating through and around the road construction this summer.

Also try to familiarize yourself with the township ordinances
pertaining to pets, trash collection, building permits and noise.
These ordinances are meant to help make Scott Township an at-
tractive and safe place to live and raise your family.

I also want to thank our public works department in keeping
up with snow removal and a special thanks to our police, fire and
emergency medical response personnel whose job it is to keep all
of the residents of Scott Township safe.

If T can be of any assistance to you please do not hesitate
to give me a call at 412-973-1046 or send me a short e-mail to
dwgiudici_cpa@hotmail.com. Remember, you are always
welcome to attend our Board of Commissioners meetings on the
second and fourth Tuesdays of each month starting at 7:30 p.m.

As always it is my privilege to serve you and our township.

May you and your family enjoy this summer and please try
to participate in some of the special events sponsored by Scott
Township during the summer and autumn months.

CodelEntorcement,

When you are spring cleaning, keep in mind that it is
unlawful to have unsightly debris or junk in your yard. It
is also illegal to have unregistered or uninspected vehicles
on your property.

Haul away bags or dumpsters can be placed on
your property for clean up or a construction project for a
maximum of 10 days.

PODS are a convenient way to pack your belongings
for storage elsewhere. Again, they can be on your property
for a maximum of 10 days. You cannot use trailers for
storage on your property.

Parking on your lawn or in
i your yard is illegal and the Police
| Department and Code Enforce-
| ment are working together to step
‘| up enforcement. Officers will be
k| looking for illegally parked cars

| evenings and week-ends and
furnishing the information to the
Code Enforcement Office.

Chicken coops are becoming increas-
ingly popular, but township ordinances 4
prohibit keeping poultry or farm 4§
animals, so raising chickens is not §f
permitted in Scott Township.

Rental Properties

Under PA Act 21, effective June 1,
2015 owners of all rental properties will be
required to install carbon monoxide detectors. This will
become part of the inspection process.

Recycling

Effective April 1, 2015, Scott Township has gone to
Automated Recycling.

Please place your recyclables in your new bin with the
lid opening toward the street with a minimum of three feet

% s between each container

: ; and other objects. Do not
park your vehicle near the
= container.
The truck has a me-
| chanical arm that reaches
the bin so it is very impor-
tant that you follow the
placement instructions.

You cannot store
recycling containers in the
front of your house.
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2019 Spring Leaf Waste & Branch Pick-Up Schedule

Scrubgrass and Kane Blvd.

WARD AREA L/B PICK-UP
1&5
Areas of - Glendale, Robin Dr., RT 50 TUESDAY
and Swallow Hill Rd.
&4
Areas of - Bower HI“, Rock Hill, Somerville WEDNESDAY
and Vanadium Rd.
6&78&9
Areas of - Greentree Rd., the Oaks, Orchard Spring Rd. THURSDAY
and Ryan Dr.
2&38
Areas of - Lindsay Rd. and St. Clair Heights, FRIDAY

2015 Fall Leaf Waste & Branch Pick-Up Schedule

Areas of - Bower Hill, Rock Hill, Somerville and Vanadium Rd.

WARD AREA L/B PICK-UP DATES
6™, 7™, and 9™ WARD TUESDAY 0CT 27, NOV 03,
Areas of - Greentree Rd., the Oaks, Orchard Spring Rd. and Ryan Dr. NOV 10, NOV 17, NOV 24
2"° and 5™ WARD WEDNESDAY 0CT 28, NOV 04,
Areas of - Lindsay Rd., Robin Dr., NOV 11, NOV 18, NOV 25
RT 50 and Swallow Hill Rd.
15T WARD THURSDAY OCT 29, NOV 05, NOV 12,
Areas of - Glendale NOV 19, *(NOV. 26), DEC 03
8™ WARD FRIDAY OCT 30, NOV 06, NOV, 13
Areas of - St Clair Heights, Scrubgrass, NOV 20, *(NOV. 27), DEC 04
and Kane Blvd.
3% and 4™ WARD MONDAY OCT 26, NOV 02,

NOV 09, NOV 16, NOV 23

*(NOV 26 & 27) - Held over one week due to Thanksgiving Holiday

Leaves can only be placed in 30-gallon compostable paper bags and tree trimmings are to be bundled and tied with twine in
manageable 3’ to 4’ foot lengths. Each bag and/or bundle to be picked up should not exceed 40 pounds.

** Please contact the Scott Township Public Works Dept. at (412) 276-4656 if you need any additional information regarding
your leaf and branch pick up. if you need to make special provisions for any additional accumulation of your leaf and branch
waste outside of the current township pick up schedule, contact the number listed above and you will be given instructions and
directions for special drop off locations near you. (Wood Waste Recycling: 43 Prestley Rd., Bridgeville, PA 15017 - 724-695-1000)
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1. REGULAR CURBSIDE COLLECTION: Garbage
and refuse should be placed at the curb the night
before your scheduled pick-up.

2. GUIDELINES FOR COLLECTION:

Garbage should be in propery secured containers
or plastic bags.

All fumiture items, appliances, household goods
and disassembled children’s swing sets will be
accepted at curbside.

Carpet should be rolled and tied in lengths not to
exceed 48 inches so that one man can lift.

Empty paint cans and/or dried paint is acceptable.
Paint can be dried by air drying or soaking up with
newspaper or kitty litter. Lids should be left off.

3. EXCLUDED ITEMS:

Building materials may be picked up for a fee by
calling Waste Management at 1-800-866-4460
Tires

Automobile parts, including wheel rims.

Trees and branches.

Ashes from furnaces and fireplaces.

Stones and dirt, liquid paint.

4, RECYCLING
Recyclables should be placed loose in a single
container.

SINGLE STREAM RECYCLE: Residents do not have

to separate the plastics—Type 1 through 7, metals,
glass and papers.

ACCEPTABLE ITEMS INCLUDE:
+ Metal: Metal food cans, aerosol cans (empty),

aluminum foil and foil products (clean), beer and
soft drink cans

Plastic: Plastic baby wipe containers, bleach,
detergent, household cleaner bottles, yogurt cups,
food containers, margarine tubs, shampoo bottles
Glass: Beverage bottles and food jars (clear,
brown, amber and green)

Paper: Paperboard boxes (cereal, tissue,
shoes etc.), white office paper, computer paper,
magazines, newspapers, advertising inserts,
junk mail {including envelopes), catalogs, phone
books, paperback books, coupons and receipts,
paper bags and shopping bags (handles removed),
corrugated, note: corrugated must be tied or
bundled no longer than 14" x 14",
Recyclables will be picked up every other
week on your regular garbage pick-up day. The
municipality will be divided into two sections, (A)
and (B). Please refer to the street listing (visit
www.scott-twp.com) to be sure when service will
be provided and refer to the calendar below.

g PickeUp

6. APPLIANCES CONTAINING REFRIGERANT:
The contractor will collect such items as refrigerators,
freezers, air conditioners, dehumidifiers, water coolers,
etc.; however, the item must have a sticker certifying
that refrigerant has been removed. Ifit does not have
the sticker, it will not be picked up because it is unfawful
for the contractor to dispose of these items containing
refrigerant. To save refrigerant removal costs, it is
suggested that residents have the company delivering
the new appliance dispose of the old appliance.
7. QUESTIONS REGARDING REFUSE OR
RECYCLING COLLECTION AND BILLING CALL:

Waste Management of PA at 800-866-4460.

Please look for your street name on either Schedule A
or Schedule B for your recycling pickup date.

Regular Curbside Collection: Garbage and
recycling can be placed at the curb after 5 p.m.
Sunday.

5. HOLIDAY SERVICE: If a holiday falls on Monday,
pickup will be one day later, Tuesday. Observed
holidays for 2015 are: New Years Day, Memorial
Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving and Christmas Day. If
the holiday should fall on a weekend, your pickup day

will not be affected.

2015Garbagelé Re

SChEauIE

JANUARY FEBRUARY MARCH APRIL
S MTW T F S S M TWT F S S M TWT F S S M TWT F S
A i 2 3B 1 2 3 4 5 6 7/|B 1 2 3 4 5 6 7|B 1 2 3 4
B 4 5 6 7 8 9 10/A 8 9 10 11 12 13 14]A 8 9 10 11 12 13 14|A 5 6 7 8 9 10 1
A 11 12 13 14 15 16 17|B 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 |B 15 16 17 18 19 20 21|(B 12 13 14 15 16 17 18
B 18 19 20 21 22 23 24|A 22 23 24 25 26 27 28|A 22 23 24 25 26 27 28|A 19 20 21 22 23 24 25
A 25 26 27 28 29 30 31 B 29 30 31 B 26 27 28 29 30
MAY JUNE JULY AUGUST
S M TWTF S S M TWT F S S M TWTF S S M TW T F S
B 1 2|A 1 2 3 4 5 6lA 1 2 3 4|A 1
A 3 4 5 6 7 8 9/B 7 8 910 11 12 13|B 5 6 7 8 9 10 11/B 2 3 4 5 6 7 8
B 10 11 12 13 14 15 16|A 14 15 16 17 18 19 20|A 12 13 14 15 16 17 18|A 9 10 11 12 13 14 15
A 17 18 19 20 21 22 23|B 21 22 23 24 25 26 27|B 19 20 21 22 23 24 25|B 16 17 18 19 20 21 22
B 24@26 27 28 29 30|A 28 29 30 A 26 27 28 29 30 31 A 23 24 25 26 27 28 29
A 31 B 30 31
SEPTEMBER OCTOBER NOVEMBER DECEMBER
S M TWT F S S MTWT F 8 S M TWT F S S MTWT F S
B 1 2 3 4 5|B 1 2 3/|A 1 2 3 4 5 6 7|A 1 2 3 4 5
A BEI 8 910 11 12|/A 4 &5 6 7 8 9 10/|B 8 9 10 11 12 13 14/B 6 7 8 9 10 11 12
B 13 14 15 16 17 18 19|B 11 12 13 14 15 16 17|A 15 16 17 18 19 20 21|A 13 14 15 16 17 18 19
A 20 21 22 23 24 25 26|A 18 19 20 21 22 23 24|B 22 23 24 25 26 27 28|B 20 21 22 23 24 25 26
B 27 28 29 30 B 25 26 27 28 29 30 31|A 29 30 A 27 28 29 30 31

D Holiday that there will be no pick-up - move one day forward

See A/B Street Listing on Page 5.



What to Recycle? <3 &

DiD YOU KNOW - A lot of what goes to the landfill could be recycled and turned in to new products. Help keep
valuable, recyclable materials out of the landfill. Place all the materials listed below in your recycling cart.
Make sure you are not putting the materials listed under the “not accepted” list into your new containers.
These materials can contaminate the entire load of recycling. For more information about what can be
recycled, visit www.recycleoftenrecycleright.com,

e
1
- fo -’1"“
4
L\__ [ . |

Paper Cardboard, Dairy Plastic Bottles & Metal Cans

& Juice Containers Containers #1-5 & 7 Srasd v b absnaim b
jetable frust & tuna cams
b g
| gt i
It i
= \.-;7!. 4
Flattened Cardboard & Paper
Papsitoud =5 Glass Bottles & Jars

MATERIALS NOT ACCEPTED IN YOUR NEW RECYCLING BIN:

* Food waste Clothing
Foam cups, containers and shipping materials Greasy or sharp metal
Laminated paper Broken office supplies
Plastic Bags (please take these to your local grocery Ceramics and broken glass
store for recycling) Fluorescent bulbs and tubes
Plastic take-out containers Incandes.cent light bulbs
Plastic plates, cutlery, straws Electronic Waste
Plastic food wrap Sharps or needles

We are mandated by Act 101
to remind our residents about the requirements
of our recycling programs every six months.
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AUTOMATED RECYCLING

Welcome to the new way of
collecting your recyclables.

Dear Resident,
Please welcome your new, single-stream recycling bin.

WHAT TYPE OF MATERIAL CAN BE ACCEPTED IN YOUR NEW RECYCLING CONTAINER?

e The same material you could put in your old recycling bin

e All Papers (newsprint, magazines, cardboard, office paper, cereal boxes, etc.)

e Glass (beverage and food containers only)

e Plastic Containers (Food and beverage containers, water bottles, laundry detergent bottles, milk jugs,

etc.)
e Tin and Aluminum food and beverage containers

WHAT TO DO WITH YOUR OLD RECYCLING BINS:

You may keep your old container and use as you please; however, it will no longer be acceptable for recycling.
Should you want to recycle it, you may take it to a Scott Township drop off location, located at the Public
Works Building; 2600 Old Greentree Road. Please stack your old containers in the dumpster provided by
Waste Management.

Please note that the last recycle pick up for the current program will be the week of March 30, 2015. The
automated program will only accept Scott Township approved recycling carts.

WHEN DOES THE NEW AUTOMATED SERVICE BEGIN?

Please continue to use your existing recycling bin until your scheduled pick up during the week of April 6, 2015.
At this point, operations will have all equipment in place to provide automated service.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

PLACE RECYCLABLES IN YOUR NEW CONTAINER
Please place your new containers with the lids opening towards the street with a minimum of three feet between

each container and other objects.

THIS NEW EQUIPMENT IS DESIGNED TO BE AUTOMATED SO THE
DRIVER DOES NOT LEAVE THE CAB. THE TRUCK HAS A
MECHANICAL ARM THAT REACHES THE BIN; IT IS VERY
IMPORTANT THAT YOU PLEASE FOLLOW THE PLACEMENT
INSTRUCTIONS ON THE LID EACH TIME YOU PLACE THE BIN OUT
FOR PICK UP TO PREVENT ANY INTERRUPTION IN SERVICE.

THINK GREEN.



Scott Park Amphitheater—

.

Movies begin at dus:j.
ALL children must delt
accompanied by an aduit.

Scott Township American Legion Post 290
will hold their annuaql Memorial Day Parade
on Monday, May 25th gt 1 1am. beginning
at Our Lady of Victory Church and ending
at Scott Park where there will be q cer-
€mony honoring service men and women.

If you want to parficipate, contact Bjlj d.
Sago, Commander at 412-377-5491.

June 6
July 25
August 22 )

(
‘/@ Visit Www.scott-twp.com

for additional information.,

"% Visit ww.scott-twp.com
for complete movie listings. I

r

e

saturday, August 1

‘/Ej Visit www.scott-twp.com for details.
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WHISKEY POINT
TRAI H AD If you like to watch birds, ex-

perience nature with a brisk walk
in the woods, or just want to take
your dog out for some morning
exercise, the Kane Woods Na-
ture Area is the place to go. The
nearly 80-acre nature preserve
nestled in the heart of Scott
Township is available for all
residents to enjoy. A series of trails guide residents through the for-
est and meadows where they can see oak trees, a meandering stream,
and plenty of wild turkey and other woodland birds. Scott Conser-
vancy volunteers maintain the Kane Woods for the enjoyment of the
community and to preserve a woodland environment in the heart of
our neighborhood. We welcome you to our trails and nature area and
hope you will consider volunteering with the Scott Conservancy or
making a donation to support the mission of pre-
serving Scott Township’s green space.

The trails are named after significant events
from the Whiskey Rebellion in July of 1794 that
engulfed what is now Scott Township. The last
few years a group of dedicated individuals known
as Wayne’s Legion recreated those days with an
encampment and a demonstration of the federal
troops and rebels in the conflict. These soldiers
of the Fourth Sub-Legion of the United States,
known as Wayne’s Legion, are committed to ac-
curately recreating the campaign and camp life of
the Army of the United States from 1792-1796,
and they specifically recreate the twelve American

ScottConseryancy.org

vy

ThetScott{Conservancy.

Home 10 a Natural Woodland Area with Walking Trails

NAURE iy

| SCRUBGRASS k(A
| TRALHE

o 3

Nl

soldiers who were sent to de-
fend Bower Hill, the home of
General John Neville, during
the Whiskey Rebellion. This
unit is based at the Woodville

Plantation, the 1774 home of
Colonel Presley Neville, and

is funded and administered by

the Neville House Associates.

Over a hundred people visited the Kane Woods for the event to
learn about our early colonial history.

Three parking lots are available for visitors. One is the Whis-
key Point Trailhead located at 1461 Scrubgrass Road directly
across the Veteran’s Memorial Bridge. The second parking lot is
the Scrubgrass Run Trailhead at 1459 Scrubgrass Road, and the
third place is the Jewish Community Center parking lot on Kane
Blvd. All three areas provide easy access to the
trail network.

The Scott Conservancy is comprised of local
residents who love Scott Township and its wild
and scenic nature areas. Volunteers without paid
staff or professional fundraisers manage the Con-
servancy. All the money raised by donations go
right back into the community to improve the na-
ture area and maintain the trails. Please visit www.
ScottConservancy.org to learn about Conservancy
activities and how you can get involved. A map
of the trail network can be found at the website
along with our event calendar for 2015. See you
on the trail!

ScottConseryine!

l’ﬁah
oy

Please Consider Supporting the Scott Conservancy

Name:

Date:
Address:

City:

State: Zip:

Phone:

Donation: Family $25 __Individual $15

Now accepting

PayPal

~

! Registration does not imply endorsement.

Email:

We now accept PayPal for donations. Simply access www.paypal.com and
refer your donation to our email address at ScottConservancy @ yahoo.com.

Make your check payable to: The Scott Conservancy. Please mail this form along with checks to:
The Scott Conservancy, PO Box 13087, Pittsburgh, PA 15243. Phone: 412/276-5300 x301.
Email: ScottConservancy @yahoo.com. Website: www.ScottConservancy.org

We occasionally like to send out event reminders and member updates by e-mail, and appreciate having e-mail addresses.
All information given to the Scoft Conservancy is kept confidential and is used only for Conservancy purposes.

' The Scott Conservancy is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization and, as such, all donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. The official registration and
1 financial information of The Scott Conservancy may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999.

Enclosed is an additional donation of $

OR~



4 SCOTT TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY
'(, S«'onu . m
301 Lindsay Rd. | (p) 413 420,5380

2N te-’qr*u
= ,F
»~ Scott Township, PA | ) 413 420.5370
www.scottlibrary.org

15106-4206
(j Like us on
Facebook

Scott Township Public Library is here for you!

American libraries are cornerstones in the communities
they serve. Free access to the books, ideas, resources
and information in America’s libraries is imperative for
education, employment, and enjoyment. Our libraries
continue to evolve by providing access to progressive
materials and resources. Here in Scott Township, our
small community library is doing the same to keep up
with your needs and the changing times by moving
forward with technology and introducing new
programs. We are continually expanding our collection,
services, and resources to better serve you, our patrons.

In 2014, Scott Township had a population of
approximately 17,000 residents and 4,100 have library
cards. Less than 25% of our residents are taking
advantage of the services that your library has to offer.
One of our goals is to increase community awareness of
the benefits and services offered through the Library.

Did you know that your library card connects you to the
resources available throughout all libraries in the county
and beyond? If you need something that is unavailable
in the Allegheny County Library Association system, we
can order it for you from anywhere in the country.
With your library card, you have access to a vast
collection of books, large print books, magazines,
movies, eBooks, DVDs, CDs, audio books, children’s
puzzles, and more. You can select your reading
materials from the convenience of home and have them
delivered to your Scott Township Public Library for
pickup.

Did you know that your library card provides access to
our public computers and free Wi-Fi service? At your
library, you can fax, print, or make copies. Many
patrons take advantage of these services to work, job
search, do homework, and stay connected with family
and friends from the Library.

Did you know we have a number of great online
resources that can be accessed at the Library or with
your library card at home? Visit www.scottlibrary.org
for links to databases and eResources. Some of our
favorites include Zinio, Freegal, Hoopla, and OverDrive.
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Zinio allows you to download and borrow magazines.
There are more than 300 to choose from, including
Good Housekeeping, ESPN the Magazine, US Weekly,
and more. Use Freegal to download 5 songs per week,
from popular artists, FREE with your library card. With
Hoopla, you can borrow and stream FREE music,
movies, TV shows and audiobooks. OverDrive is the
library's primary eBook and audiobook lending site. You
will find a wide array of adult, teen and children’s fiction
and non-fiction titles. OverDrive is compatible with
most eReaders and other devices, including Kindle.

Did you know that your library provides technology and
research assistance? Stop in or call to setup an
appointment with one of our professional team
members. We can assist with your reference questions
and help you with eReaders and other mobile devices.

Did you know about our programs, most of which are
free? Library programming ranges from toddler story
times to AARP safe driving classes. We offer on-going
programs, as well as special programs for every age
group. Check our Calendar of Events to see what’s
going on in your library. Your entire family can enjoy
and benefit from many of our programs.

THESE ARE SOME OF OUR ON-GOING PROGRAMS

Toddler Storytime for ages 2 - 3 % with a caregiver,
Mondays at 10:15am.

Preschool Storytime for ages 3 — 6, Tuesdays at 10am
and Wednesdays at 1pm.

Scrabble Club for Adults, have fun keeping up your
word skills, Tuesdays at 2pm. All welcome.

Conversation Salon, an informal discussion of current
events and thought-provoking topics. The group meets
in the small meeting room on the 2nd Monday of each
month at 1pm.

Adult Book Discussion, 3rd Thursday of the month @
1:30 pm (This group does not meet in September or
December.) This is an informal discussion. Books are
chosen by the participants and you do not have to read
the book to participate.

Book Bingo for families on the 2nd Thursday of the
month, 7:00 to 8:00 pm. Come join us for an exciting
evening of Bingo! Everyone leaves with a book, some,
with an arm load! This event is held in the Main
Meeting Room of the Municipal Building and
registration is required as space is limited.



MORE PROGRAMS for everyone are held throughout
the year. Come by the library or check the website:
www.scottlibrary.org for more information. If you have
a topic you'd like us to explore, contact us at
412.429.5380 or stop in. We'd love your input.

Did you know the value of your library card? Within a
year, you might purchase the following: 8 adult books,
24 children’s books, 6 audio books, 10 magazines, 12
movies, 20 CDs, and 50 book and/or music downloads.
You would save $1199.75* by using your community
library. Now, that is a bargain! It’s like clipping coupons
every day for a year. Speaking of coupons , did you
know we have a coupon collection that you are
welcome to take and use?

Source:
*http://www.ala.org/advocacy/advleg/advocacyuniversity/toolkit/maki
ngthecase/library calculator

Did you know your Scott Township Public Library card is
valid at almost every library in Allegheny County?
Here’s the interesting part, all of these services and
resources are FREE to you, the public.

Annual Fundraising Challenge

A strong library supports growth within the community.
Donations allow the Library to update and increase
collections, provide special events and programs, and
enhance the overall services for our patrons.

The annual matching challenge from the Township to
raise $5,000, by the end of October, is on again.
Please, invest in your community today!

..................................................................................................................

it SCOTT TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY

R oty : )
8 ... 301 LindsayRd. | p) 415 429 5380
- ~' Scott Township, PA (F) 412,429,5370
,."f j N 15105‘420& m,scomjhrarrmg
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Name:

Address:

City:

State: Zip code:

Phone:

Email:

Amount:

2015 SUMMER READING CLUB

We have programs all summer!

This summer’s theme is, “Every Hero Has a Story.”

Scott Township Public Library’s 2015 Summer Reading
Club is fast approaching! It's very important to keep
your kids reading and involved with books all summer
long. At STPL, we do that by having extra programs,
prize drawings, and tons of fun for everyone from
babies to adults of all ages.

Registering for the Summer Reading Club is easy and
free. Register early for extra prize tickets starting, June
15" Summer Reading runs from June 15 — August 8.

Check our Calendar of Events for more details.

Friends of the Library (FOL)

Become a member today! The Friends are open to any
and all forms of help and ideas. Membership costs are
very reasonable and you can join at whatever level you
feel comfortable. As a member of the FOL, you can
shop on Members’ Preview Night at the Used Book Sale
and you will also receive a quarterly newsletter, which
highlights library & FOL activities throughout the year.
Ask us about the FOL application.
We hope to have you as a Friend of the Library soon.

............................................................................................................

I want to support
Scott Township Public Library

We depend on your support to help fund our community
library. Every dollar makes a difference!
If you don’t have a library card, please stop by and get
yours today; they're free and we'd love to meet you.

Thank you for your generous support!

Make checks payable to Scott Township Public Library.

How Else Can You Support Your Library?

e Volunteer your time — we are always happy to have volunteers.

NAME:

PHONE NUMBER




The 2015 Road Program is scheduled to begin in June and completed by September.
Residents in these areas will be noftified of dates when work will begin, which may prohibit
street parking during that time and the potential for temporary road closures.

Please drive with caution through work zones. The following roads are included in the
road program. Some are partial streets. Visit www.scott-twp.com for full listings.

Ward 1 - Caro Street, Pachel Way, Hall Way, Lee Street
Ward 2 - Lindsay Road
Ward 3 - Rockhill Road
Ward 4 - Worcester Drive
Ward 5 - Hope Street, Foxwood Court
Ward 6 - Spreading Oak Drive
Ward 7 - Roseleaf Drive
Ward 8 - Norih Wren Drive
Ward 9 - Cherrydell Drive

‘/Ej Visit www.scott-twp.com
for Construction Project Updates.

iThelScottaTownshif
ketballlProgramis]B4

After a one (1) year break, basketball will be returning this summer to the Scott Park Basketball Courts! The tentative plan is to
have basketball two (2) nights a week. If sufficient participants sign-up, we will have boys and girls, grades 3 through 8 (2014-2015
school year). If you are interested, complete the form below and mail (or drop off) the form to the Township with your fee of $25.00.
ALL FORMS AND PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED BY MAY 22, 2015 in order for us to determine what divisions we will

have this summer.

Parent Name:

Address:
Child Name:
Date of Birth: Current Grade: Gender:

Telephone Number:
E-mail Address:

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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Purpose: The purpose of the play camp is to provide a complete recreational program that will meet the
needs and interests of all the children living in the Chartiers Valley School District.

Open To: Chartiers Valley School District Children - Children who have completed Kindergarten through
6th Grade. Children in the Carnegie area may also participate in the program.

Place: Scott Township Park Time: 9:00 am. to 12:45 pm. Dates: June 22nd to July 24th
Registration: Saturday, May 30th, 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and on Monday, June 1st, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at

the Scott Township Pool Community Room. Additional information will be available during
registration or by calling 412-279-0633. (Proof of residency required)

Regisfration Fee Residents Non-Resident A ) 2 u .,.;.,“\}
: 1st Child $78.00 1st Child s08.00 g
2ndChid  $63.00 2nd Chid  $88.00 \j ,fr (
3rd Child $53.00 3rd Child $78.00 T -.IL

Time of Daily Program: *##8:00 am. t0 12:49 p.m.s»»»
Daily Activities and Special Events
# Aris & Crafts and Free Swim
# Talent Show and Swim Party

# Organized Sports: Basketball, Baseball, Dodgeball,
Hockey, Volleyball, and Tennis

# Group Games: Bingo, Limbo, Tug-of-War,
Musical Chairs, and more

£« Special Activities: Street Bowling, Water Balloon Toss,
| and Bicycle & Fire Safety Presentations

# Field Events: Land and Water Races, Obstacle Courses,
and Scavenger Hunts

HotDogDay:  Wednesday and Fnday

-v"/

Pizza Day: Thursday "{\Ta

Carnival Days: Camival day activities include balloon contest,
carnival games, candy and snow cones for all.

Talent Show:  Our annual talent show will be held on
Wednesday, July 22nd at 10:00 am

Swim Party;  Friday, July 24th from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

Tennis Lessons:  Starts Monday, June 15th to July 15th

Following the Recreation Program, children are encouraged to spend the rest of the day swimming at the pool.
All children must have a season pass or pay to enter the pool after 1:00 p.m.

Programs are open to all children living in the Chartiers Valley School District and Carnegie.

L7




" SEYCOMMUNITY/DAYZ015]ATESCOTPARK] - S0
R S S cot hTownshipit4 thiofiUulyfAcTivitics R
"“""““”"”""Fimworksaf9:3|p.m."““”'”“”"““"

The pool will open at 11:00 am. on Saturday, July 4th
At noon, the American Legion will conduct services to KICK OFF the fun!

12:20 pm. Inner Tube with Ribbons : :

1:30 pm.  Land Races with Ribbons/Candy E Rubber, Ducky,Race f
3:00 pm. Water Slide Contest . g?t#ly 4th, the Scott Conservancy will e selling 50/50 raffle tick
3:30 pm. Water Races with Ribbons/Candy sﬁ 5 ﬁckst?g:lgglog:it;er 3ucw Race” outside the pool area, By y!c ets
3:50 pm. Rubber Ducky Race - Water Slide " enteredinto the race, :t ;‘;’Bw"h your ticket number on it will pe
4:15 pm.  Money Hunt for 4th grade & under = waterslide and race across Sgort?P:I;:cS the ducks swim down the
5:00 pm. *Drawing for two children’s bicycles and two pool parties The Scott Conservancy and wil = Nae0s Do

*To be eligible for the bicycles and pool parties, you must have a season pass

be used to maintain the Kane
Woods Nature Area for com-

to Scott Township Swimming Pool. Purchase your season pass now! ;
munity use. The race is open to

all ages and is a fun way to show
Support for us. Hope to see you
there and may the best duck win! 73

Six additional prizes will be given away each hour to the children
in the pool area. All children receive tickets when they arrive at the pool.

mmm

* X Enjoy a Special Night Time Swim X *

-00 a.m. T-Balls }.eaguea it
9'.30a'm. Girls Minor Le ¢ Baseball The pool will close at 6:00 p.m. and re-open at 7:00 p.m. This will provide the
; N;Jon o M'mm ggue p perfect place to watch fireworks, which will begin at 9:31 p.m. that evening and

-00 p.M. Girls M\‘_iget\-e ague B seball enjoy pool side music from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.! Balls and rafts will be

?;.00 p'-m- o M‘dget" ague Softoal permitted in the pool at this time. Admission for the night swim will be $1.00. The

6-‘00 3 i e admission price will be used to defray the cost of the fireworks.
.00 p: * '
Onithe.®id galifield:= SEASON PASSES will not be accepted.
i ites ‘
9:00 am. 10 Noon Mighty M x

.. UBoRnd6Camnts /-
p Rl UpperParidarea L

/é‘lﬁ .I X " o, '.‘i -k
SPECIAL THANKS...

To the following Scott Township businesses and residents for their generous contributions to the 2014 Fourth of July Fireworks display and our Community Day
festivities. Please join us for our 2015 Community Day Festivities, and plan to stay for the SPECTACULAR FIREWORKS event at dusk. We know you will be proud

and pleased with our Scott Township Community from beginning to SPECTACULAR end!

Thomas Towing
Bower Hill VFD
Scott Township American Legion 290
. Scott Township Conservancy
BW Sales
Caltronics National Office Supplies/Equipment

Bridgeville Auto

Glendale Volunteer Firemen

Traffic Control Systems
Osaka

Preferred Primary Care Physicians
Slater Funeral Home
Allegra Pittsburgh
Prescott Heating and A/C
Chartiers Terrace Housing Assn.
Bishop Electric
South Hills Self Storage
C.W. Howard Insurance Agency
Partition Systems
Flynn Tires

Union Real Estate
Tedco Construction
Dairy Queen of Scott Township
Carnegie Motors
Glendale Hose Co. No. 1
Woltz and Wind Ford
Greentree Road Shops
A. Petrelli
Lennon, Smith, Souleret Engineering, Inc.
Tucker Arensberg, PC

18




201583ScottaTownship]Pool 2015
Opening Day * Saturday, May 23, 2015

Regular pool hours will be in effect.

Pool Hours
Monday - Tuesday - Thursday & Friday - 1:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. R
Wednesday - 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. — 6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.: Private Swim Parties
Saturday and Sunday - 12:00 Noon to 6:00 p.m.

Holidays - 12:00 Noon to 6:00 p.m.

Family Nights (Monday & Friday) - 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. (Starts June 8th) - -

Water Aerobics/Exercise Class (Tuesday & Thursday) - 8:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. (Starts June 2nd)
(Saturday) -10:45 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.

Senior Citizens (Monday thru Friday) - 11:00 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.

Special Swim for Senior Citizens and Handicapped (Saturday) - 10:30 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.

it R R

& .,

Swimming Lessons  Registration Fee: Residents $41.00, Non-Residents $46.00

There will be three sessions of swimming lessons: Time of Lessons:
Session One: June 15th to July 2nd 10:00 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. Beginner / Advanced Beginner / Intermediate
Session Two: July 6th to July 23rd 11:00 a.m. to 11:45a.m. Beginner / Advanced Beginner / Intermediate
Session Three: July 27th to August 13th 12:00 Noon to 12:45 p.m.  Beginner/ Advanced Beginner / Intermediate

Special Session Registration Fee: Residents $12.00, Non-Residents $14.00
One week of swimming lessons for beginners - Ages 4-6
June 8th to June 12th - Time(s) 11:00 a.m. to 11:50 a.m. / 12:00 Noon to 12:50 p.m.

Water Aerobics Registration Fee: Residents $41.00, Non-Residents $46.00 Exercise Class - Adults

June 2nd to July 18th - Tuesday & Thursday, 8:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
(7 week program) Saturday 10:45 a.m. fo 11:45 a.m.
Swimming Team Registration Fee: Registration Dates:
Monday, June 11th First Child: $75.00 Wednesday, May 6th 6 p.m.to 7 p.m.
Practice Sessions - Second Child:  $70.00 Wednesday, May 13th 6 p.m.to 7 p.m.
8:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. Third Child: $70.00 C.V. High School Pool
o : i : Ap
ey e Preciation Day - Fyn
|
Registration For All Programs  (Proof of Residency Required) ol Monday, July 27th For Al
Registration will be held at the Scott Township Pool Community Room This is the day all of the children are waiti
Saturday, May 30th from 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. for—the day Scott Township will say "Thank] n’g
Monday, June 1st from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. pa”J “(l;-’ children for spending their summer ats ih:eo
00i. Games, Prizes, Wat
Wading Pool Hot Dogs, Coke or Sno-Cce;;:z?) Lgnd bl
June 8th to August 13th Popcorn for alll r Cotton Candy or

The Wading Pool will open from 10:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. 6:00 p.m ‘t‘g'gg‘o”:ﬂ: side from

(during the Swimming Lessons). This area will be for children 6 years of age
and under, who are accompanied by an adult. All children and adults
planning on using the wading pool during these hours
must have a season pass to the Scott Township Pool.

Birthday Parties [ 2 A - -
Give Mr. Ellis a call at the Pool, 412-279-0633, ” : -
to set aside a date for your child’s party.

Special “Family Night” Swim : = ‘ ) S e
Friday, June 5th - ; '

For Pass Holders Only. Participants can enjoy FREE

hot dogs, cokes and sno-cones! 6:00 pm. - 9:00 p.m.

M New Pool Hours for Wednesday '!!

1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. - Open to the Public
6:30 p-m. to 9:00 p.m. - Private Swim Parties



Monday, May 18th

Pool Passes go on sale -
11am.to4pm.
in the Community Room

nitSwimmin

Saturday, May 23rd

POOL OPENS!
~ Regular Pool hours are in effect ~

Saturday, May 30th

Registration for all programs
9:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

Registration for all programs
5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Water Aerobics Starts

Monday, June 1st

Tuesday, June 2nd

Friday, June Sth Special Family Night Swim**
Pass Holders Only -

Free Hot Dogs, Cokes,
Sno-Kones

6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
Tuesday, June 8th

Special Swim Session:
4 -6 years old

Wading pool opens
during swim lessons

Senior Citizens Swim Starts

Family Night** Starts:
Mon - Fri
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Monday, June 8th

“FAMILY NIGHT SESSIONS are held on Monday &

-4

\id-.

nistaita

Monday, June 15th

Tennis Lessons Start

(This session starts one
week before the Recreation
Program)

First Session of

Swim Lessons

N\

Monday, June 22nd  Recreation Program Starts
Saturday, July 4th Community Day
4th of July Activities
Monday, July 6th Second Session
Swim Lessons
Friday, July 24th Last Day of Recreation
Swim Party
Monday, July 27th Third session of

Swim Lessons
APPRECIATION DAY

Labor Day - Pool will close

Monday, Aug. 31st

1T

Friday evenings from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm Starting

Monasy, June 8th. Balls ang 1afts are permitted in the g’

ool fo the Family Night Swim. Chidren must be =
accompanied by at least one parent to stay :
for the evening session,
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Date: Name:

Last First

(PLEASE PRINT) Telephone Home: Office:
The undersigned, being a resident of Scott Township, residing at:

applies for permit to use the public Swimming Pool of the Township of Scott for the 2015 Season and agrees to the rules and regulations for the
operation of the Park Swimming Pool and Bath House.

1. Fees 2. Daily Admissions Week-Days Week-Ends & Holidays
$40 First Pass Adult $5.00 $6.00
$40 Second Pass Children $4.00 $5.00
$29 Third Pass (18 yrs or younger) ~

$29 Fourth Pass
$29 Fifth Pass
$20 Each additional pass after the purchase of Five Passes
$20 Pre-Schooler, Ages 3 thru Kindergarten
$ 0 Ages 2 or younger \
$10 62 years or older (Show Proof of Age) entitles you to 1 year season pass ¥
Visitors (Up to 18 years old) - 3 weeks pass $25.00
COUPON BOOKS 5 Admissions - $20.00 Week-Days
5 Admissions - $25.00 Week-Ends
3. All tags must be securely sewn on bathing suits.
4. Applicant agrees that the use of the pool is at the risk of the bather.
5. Swimming tags may not be loaned. Permit is not transferable and will be lifted if present by person other than the the one to whom issued.

The following information will be verified.

Age Last Grade Permit No
Name Sex | (If under 21) Completed School (Office Use Only)

The above are members of my family and make their residence at the listed address. | certify that | have read the rules and the above statements made
by me are correct.

No refunds will be made because | falsified information.

Applications for minors must be signed by a parent or guardian. Signed:

Applications will be received at the Community Building located at Scott Park from May 18th thru May 22nd,11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m..

Thereafter, applications will be accepted from 11:00 a.m. through normal pool hours.

Mail-in applications will be accepted at the Scott Township Administrative Office, 301 Lindsay Road, 2nd Floor, Carnegie, PA 15106.

No refunds will be considered after two weeks of the date of application. Those considered for refunds will be assessed 25% against the refund.
**There will be a $30 assessment for any check returned because of Non-Sufficient Funds.

Identification must be shown at the time of application

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY
Check No. Check Amount Cash Total Paid Receipt No. Book No.
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Lisa M. Riley, Tax Collector

The Scott Township Commissioners and School Board set the millage rates
yearly when they adopt their budgets. The Allegheny County Board of Asses-
sors determines the assessment of each property. The township or school district
tax is calculated by multiplying the appropriate millage by the full market value
as determined by the Allegheny County Office of Property Assessment.

On July Ist of each year the Scott Township Tax Office mails the township
and school district real estate tax bills. These bills are mailed either to the prop-
erty owner, their mortgage company, or their designated agent. Every property
owner whose real estate taxes are paid by August 31st receives a 2% discount.
The face tax is due no later than October 31st, and a 10% penalty is added to any
unpaid tax on November 1st.

PLEASE NOTE: TOAVOID A PENALTY,ALL PAYMENTS MUST BE POST-
MARKED BY DUE DATE OR PRIOR TO DUE DATE, NO EXCEPTIONS.

Chartiers Valley School District also offers an installment plan as an option
to paying the tax in one payment. In order to pay the school tax in installments,
the property owner must pay by the following dates below in 4 equal payments
at face.

Installment Due Dates
e 1st payment — October 15, 2015
e 2nd payment — December 15, 2015
* 3rd payment - February 15, 2016
¢ 4th payment — April 15, 2016

The Tax Office regularly updates the real estate tax records using deed trans-
fers and information supplied by property owners or their agents. Allegheny
County provides change orders used to update a property’s assessment.

Please call our office at 412-276-5302 or email Iriley @scotttownship.com for
questions regarding the Scott Township or Chartiers Valley School District Real

Estate Taxes.

Delinquent Taxes
Homeowners whose taxes are delinquent will be subject to interest and lien
fees and may be subject to a civil complaint filed with the District Magistrate.

Tax Office Hours

Hours are Monday through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. For your conve-
nience payments can be made at our drive-thru window during regular working
hours. On evenings and weekends, a drop off box is located to the left of the
drive-thru window.







SCOTT TOWNSHIP NEWS
301 Lindsay Road
Scott Township, Pennsylvania 15106

public Safety Day

Saturday, June 13,2015
10:00 am. - 2:00 p.m.
Scott Park Lower Lot

K9 Demonstration

Fire and Emergency Management

Car Seat Inspections
Life Flight
pUI Simulator
Bicycle Safety Program
Kids Fire Protection Training
g-waste

And much more!

Presorted Standard
U.S. Postage
PAID
Pittsburgh PA
Permit No. 4123

June 13 at the
Public Works Garage

The following can be dropped
off free of charge: Televisions,
desktop and laptop computers,
monitors, printers, scanners and
stereos. There is a charge for
copiers and fax machines, bat-
teries (by the pound), and misc.
household appliances.

AMIGA C: Commonare o

"/ilj Visit www.scott-twp.com for more details.




